
Dear HLCFC members & supporters, 
 
The Land Conservancy of B.C. (TLC) has been in the news recently 
having been granted an Extension of Protection under the Companies' 
Creditors Arrangement Act. They have, in their words, been given more 
time to develop a plan to repay its debts and protect properties under 
its care. 
 
While the Horse Lake Community Farm has worked closely with TLC over 
the years and TLC does have a permanent position on our board of 
directors TLC DOES NOT HAVE TITLE ON THE FARM PROPERTY. THE TITLE 
BELONGS ENTIRELY TO THE CO-OP. 

In light of the present financial situation facing TLC, the board of 
HLCFC doesn't recommend directing donations to the co-op through 
TLC. We'd be happy to receive any donations directly although we won't be able to give a tax receipt. 
 
We wish TLC the very best in it's efforts to resolve their financial 
problems. TLC does important work in our province. 
 
To learn more about TLC and their financial situation please follow 
this link to their website: http://blog.conservancy.bc.ca/  
 
-- 


